

October 2025 Newsletter

Half Term – Monday 20th October – Friday 24th October





Our AGM is being held on Thursday 6th
November 2025 at 8pm. It will be held on site
at the school. It is important that as many
parents as possible attend. It should only last
max 45 minutes

** PLEASE ATTEND TO SHOW YOUR SUPPORT **



Primary School applications will be open on 7th November 2025 for children due to start Primary and Junior School in September 2026. Applications close at midnight on 15th January 2026. Be sure to secure your place.



Junk Modelling – Please bring in any empty boxes for a project the children will be doing. No boxes that have had eggs or nuts.



Santa Letters

We will once again be offering to create a magical letter from Father Christmas for your child and/or siblings.

We have been creating these letters for many years and make it completely personal to your child, we know other companies offer this service but hopefully you will notice the difference. Letters cost £6 each and will be posted to your child/children in December.

Forms available soon or on request.



Christmas Fundraising

 Photographs of your child at play in preschool will soon be taken and will be made into 2026 Calendars – good Christmas gift. Order Forms will be available soon. £6 each or two for £10

Children Settling into Preschool

We are thrilled that the children have all settled into preschool in both rooms. The Teddies Class children have done exceptionally well many leaving their parents for the first time, bonding with their keyperson and starting to join in with activities and play alongside their friends.

TAPESTRY

We hope you ALL enjoy looking at our Observations.
Unfortunately we never know if they are looked at.
We encourage you ALL to please comment or send a
'like' so that going forwards we know.

5thth December - Nativity

SAVE THE DATE!

(No school on this date)

Only Children in Rainbows will be taking part

It will be held in the Church promptly at 9.15am

Now the weather is getting colder please remember to bring a labelled coat for your child.

Naming Items

Please could everyone ensure that their children's items are named.

Coats – **jumpers** - **lunch bags** – **lunch boxes**If we do not know whose property it is we cannot return it to the right child.



In Rainbows Class as part of our circle time we concentrate on a sound of a week.

29th Sept – **E** 6th Oct – **F** 13th Oct - **G** 20st Oct – Half Term 27th Oct - **H**